
From: 2015 HCBS Conference <kfletcher@nasuad.org> 
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 6/30/2015 12:03:18 PM 
Subject: Are you Ready to Dance? Register Today!

Join us for the National Home and Community Based Services (HCBS) Conference 
held in Washington, DC, August 31-September 3.

Let's Celebrate the 
50th Anniversary of 
the OAA, Medicare
and Medicaid, and 25 
years of the ADA! It's 
Party Time!

Join us for the National Home 
and Community Based 
Services (HCBS) Conference

held in Washington, DC, August 31-September 3. This year we mark the 
anniversaries of the Older Americans Act, Medicare and Medicaid and the 
Americans with Disabilities Act.

The National HCBS Conference will include federal, state, and local policymakers 
and those who administer, manage, and deliver services from these important 
prorams. The Conference always sees a strong presence from U.S. Health and 
Human Services ranging from the Administration for Community Living including 
AoA, Office of Disability, and IADD to CMS, HRSA, SAMHSA, Office of
Developmental Disabilities, and other federal agencies.

The HCBS Conference highlights the work organizations have done to expand and 
improve services laid out in these programs and to increase the quality of life for 
older adults and people with disabilities.

Our hard work deserves a bit of celebration! On Tuesday, September 1st, the 
conference will host a reception and dance party honoring this momentous year. 
Join your colleagues as we dance the night away and celebrate 50 years and the 
work ahead.
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Click here to learn more about the conference and register!

We are in a new hotel this year!

To better fit the growing interest in this conference, we are excited to announce that the 
2015 National HCBS Conference will be held at the Washington Hilton, in Washington, 

DC.

Click here to book your room.

NASUAD | 1201 15th St NW Suite 350 | info@nasuad.org | www.hcbsconference. 
org
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